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The Ambassador of Canada to the United States of America to the Secretai
of State for the United States of America

CANADIAN EMBASSY

WASHINGTON, D.C., March 31, 1960.

No. 188

SI,

I have the honour to refer to your Note of March 31 concerning the dispos
tion of CANOL Pipeline facilities in Canada and to inform you that the Canadis
Government is pleased to accept the proposals set out in your Note and agre
that your Note and this reply should constitute an agreement effective as 1
today's date. The Canadian Government also agrees that this exchange of Not,
shall supersede all other previous agreements or parts thereof, betweE
our two Governments, pertaining to those CANOL facilities which are t,
subject of this agreement.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

A. D. P. HEENEY.

The Honourable Christian A. Herter,
Secretary of State for the United States of America,

Washington, D.C.


